
PUBLIC HEARING 

 

The Appomattox Town Council will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, October 10, 2023 at 6:30 

p.m. in the Council Chambers of the Appomattox Municipal Building located at 210 Linden 

Street, Appomattox, Virginia. 

 

The purpose of this public hearing will be to receive public comments concerning adoption by 

the Town Council of: 

 

AN ORDINANCE TO AMEND AND REENACT Section 185-185-19 of the Code of the Town 

of Appomattox, Chapter 185, Article III, Section 19, entitled “Parking in conformity with signs; 

yellow curb markings”. 

§ 185-19. Parking in conformity with signs; yellow curb markings. 

A. No motor vehicle or other vehicle shall be parked on any of the streets or alleys of the 

Town at any time except in strict conformity with the signs or markings controlling such 

parking. Yellow curb marking means "no parking allowed." 

B. Any person violating the provisions of this section shall be fined $50.  Any vehicle 

violating the provisions of this section will be towed away at the expense of the owner 

thereof. 

A complete copy of the current ordinance and proposed changes are available at the Appomattox 

Town Office, 210 Linden Street, Appomattox, Virginia or by calling Roxanne W. Casto, Clerk 

of Council at 434-352-8268. 


